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Dear Parents:

Since September of 1979, Laporte School has offered to all students, kindergarten through sixth grade, a fluoride mouth-rinsing program to prevent dental decay.  This simple method of applying fluoride has been demonstrated to be safe and effective in controlling tooth decay.  Participants rinse their mouths in school with a 0.2% neutral sodium fluoride solution for one minute each school week under supervision.  The solution is not swallowed.

The Minnesota Department of Health has recommended the voluntary fluoride mouth rinse program for all rural Minnesota school children.  Children in rural areas do not have often have access to fluoridated water (Generally only those who are on a city water supply receive fluoridated water.).

This project is very important to the oral health of your child.  There is no contraindication to utilizing this program if your child is already receiving fluoride at home.  Participation is entirely voluntary and is offered without cost to you.  This preventative program, however, should not take place of regular dental care by your dentist or proper home care.

Due to the fact that fluoride is more effective in reducing decay when used over a long period of time, you will note the slip gives permission for the entire school year and extending into the first month of the next school year.  This allows us to start the rinse the first week of school instead of losing a few weeks while permission slips are gathered and organized.  An updated permission slip will be required for each school year.  (A written note to the elementary principal can withdraw your child from this program at any time.)

We are again sending permission slips for this program.  Please sign the permission slip and return it to the school Health Office.  

Thank you.

________________________________________________________________________________________________

School Year 2014-2015
_____I wish my child to participate in the fluoride mouth rinse program.

_____I do not wish my child to participate in the fluoride mouth rinse program.

Name ________________________________________________________________________  Age _____________

Date of Birth ________________________________                                                                    Grade ____________

This authorization will continue for the entire school year or until revoked in writing.







______________________________________ 








     Parent Signature







_______________________________________







                              Date
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Our Mission:  To enable our students to acquire the knowledge, skills, and values for a lifelong process of learning, growth, and responsible citizenship in an increasingly interdependent world.

School Board Members: Chairman. John Seegmiller; Clerk George M. Taylor, Jr.; Treasurer Joe Jorland; Steven Ware; Cindy Doke; Sally Raddatz, Jean Lewandowski
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